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7th May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Opening of Library and Visit from Author Ross Welford Monday 19th May 2025. 
 

We are delighted to announce that the author Ross Welford has agreed to visit us on Monday 19th May. 
During the day, Ross will open our new library. He will also give a series of talks to year 6 pupils. Ross is 
the author of many novels that our pupils have and are reading. All of year 6 have read, ‘Time Travelling 
with a Hamster’ in the autumn term. 
 

 
 
For more information about Ross and his works, please visit his website: https://www.rosswelford.com/ 
 

As part of the day, we would like to offer all our pupils the opportunity to have a novel signed by Ross. 
Therefore, we would like to know if your child has a copy to bring in, or if you would like to purchase a copy 
for your child through ParentPay to have signed on the day? 
 

Please complete the form by following this link: https://forms.office.com/e/n8ckHZBtYA?origin=lprLink 
Friday 9th May 2025. 
 

We are excited to welcome Ross to BHA and to have our library opened and ready for pupils to enjoy. The 
whole community has enabled this to happen and we are truly grateful for all the financial support, time, 
emotional support and a generosity of ideas that have enabled us to be able to offer this new learning 
space and resource to pupils now and in the future. The power of reading can’t be underestimated in 
offering children access to knowledge, support, joy, well-being, escape and power in an increasingly 
challenging world. 
 

Thank you for your support as parents and carers. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mike Horton      Cherry Bartlett 
Deputy Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher  
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